
This Autumn term, our Art topic was
‘Typography and Maps’. The children

experimented with different typography and
created their own styles using different

mediums. We then applied our knowledge
to creating our own map based on

ourselves and the human experience. 
These look amazing and are on display in
the classroom. Come and see for yourself!

Outstanding Art

PE days are Tuesday and Friday
Please bring a warm coat as it’s starting
to get ch-ch-chilly!
Crib blessing 2nd December
St Nick’s Day 5th December
Christmas Concert 18th December 

Reminders

In Burrator this term

Welcome to our first Burrator Blog!
We have been very busy this Autumn
term and we are extremely proud of the
progress that the children have made
already. 
As always, Miss Keir is happy to answer
any questions, so if you’d like to, get in
touch for a chit-chat!

Welcome

The children enjoyed activities around
the museum that allowed them to
collaborate in groups and find out about
lots of interesting artefacts. 

Exeter Museum Trip

Thank you very much to our Pupil
Chaplains who have worked hard with
Fr. Andrew this term at planning and
delivering collective worships to all the
classes!

Pupil Chaplains
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